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4/16, 11/18 

Carl Sandburg College is a public institution of higher education that is open to the general 
public.  However, the College has the ability and authority to determine the expectations and 
parameters for an individual’s presence on College property.  The College retains the right to 
restrict access to College property due to safety considerations relating to its students, faculty, 
staff and visitors. 

When it is determined that an individual presents a threat to the safety, security, or well-being of 
the campus or any individuals thereon, the College may issue a No Trespass Notice restricting 
that person from any property owned or controlled by the College for a period of time to be 
determined on a case-by-case basis.  Failure to comply with the Notice will result in arrest 
pursuant to 720 ILCS 5/21-5, or any applicable city/county ordinance. 


